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From: ESF Leads on behalf of Christina Dayries
To: GOHSEP-ESF@LISTSERV.DOA.LA.GOV
Subject: Mandatory UCG Meeting: 06/09/2016 at 1:00 p.m.
Date: Monday, June 06, 2016 8:34:24 AM
Importance: High


SENT ON BEHALF OF JIM WASKOM, GOHSEP DIRECTOR:
 
Unified Command Group Members,
 
The Governor has scheduled a Unified Command Group meeting for this Thursday, June
9, 2016 beginning at 1:00 pm in the overwatch room at GOHSEP.
 
UCG members should be prepared to discuss their pre-hurricane preparations for the
2016 season.
 
UCG members are reminded that limited seating is available in the overwatch room
and the State Emergency Operations Center will be used for overflow personnel.
 
Thanks,
Christina Dayries
Deputy Director, Grants and Administration
 
(225) 358.5599 – Office
(225) 247.0797 – Cell
Christina.Dayries@la.gov
 
Governor’s Office of Homeland Security
   and Emergency Preparedness
7667 Independence Blvd.
Baton Rouge, LA 70806
www.gohsep.la.gov
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